~ STATE OF ILLINOIS
, HEALTH FACILITIES AND SERVICES REVIEW BOARD

August 1, 2013

RETURN RECFEIPT REQUESTED ' g
Maggie Frogge |

Senior Vice President of Corporate Strategy

Riverside Medical Center

350 N. Wall Street
Kankakee, Illinois 60901

Re:  Deferral of Project 12-089- Riverside Medical Center North Frankfort
Dear Ms. Frogge:

The Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board has deferred the project identified
above until the September 24, 2013 State Board Meeting to be held in Springfield, 1llinois.

If you should have any questions please contact Mike Constantino or George Roate at 217-782-
3516 or Mike.Constantinof@illinois.gov or George.Roate@illinois.gov

Sincerely, :

loubey Ry

Courtney R. Avery, Administrator
Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board




